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Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

Friday 5
th

 January 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 Early Years – The Grand Ball – Thursday 25
th

 January  

 

As you will be aware, our ‘You Shall Go to the Ball’ topic is now in full swing! The children have been 

preparing for the Grand Ball by retelling the Cinderella story and learning how to ballroom dance, 

amongst many other things. 

 

The Grand Ball will be held on Thursday 25th January 2024, in the school hall, and you are very 

welcome to attend. The Early Years children will perform a special dance for you and you will have 

the opportunity to dance with your child too! As this is a popular event, we do have to limit the 

number of places to a maximum of two per child. Younger siblings may attend but must remain with 

their adult at all times and any pushchairs will need to be left outside or in the foyer.  

 

Dragonflies and Ladybirds will perform their dance at 1:30pm in the school hall. (Please arrive at 

1:25pm) 

 

Butterflies and Bumblebees will perform their dance at 2:15pm in the school hall. (Please arrive at 

2:10pm) 

 

The children will return to class and leave school in the usual way at 3pm.   

 

The children may come to school on this day dressed in their best ball attire. This might be a gown, 

tuxedo or party clothes and we invite you to dress up for the Grand Ball too, just as the teachers will 

be! As the children will need to go out to play during the day, please ensure they are wearing suitable 

footwear and that they bring a coat to wear outside.  

 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you at the Grand Ball! 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mrs E Fleet 

EYFS Year Leader 
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